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To: Chanthan Bou

From: Susan Lamb/UNAKRT

Date: 10/18/2011 09:55AM

cc: Andrew CAYLEY/UNAKRT, Ang PICH, Arun Son/UNAKRT, Chakriya Yet, Diana

Ellis/ UNAKRT, Elisabeth SIMONNEAU-FORT, Jean-Marc Lavergne/ UNAKRT, Leang Chea,
Michael Karnavas/ UNAKRT, Michiel Pestman/UNAKRT, Nonn Nil, Ottara You, Pouv Seang
Phat/UNAKRT, Silvia Cartwright/ UNAKRT, Sochea Phann, Sokhan Ya, Sovan Sa/UNAKRT,
Udom Ang/UNAKRT, Victor Koppe/ UNAKRT, William Smith/UNAKRT

Subject: Re: Co-Prosecutors Leave to Reply to leng Sary and Nuon Chea's Responses to the
Co-Prosecutors Motion for Reconsideration of the Terms of the Severance Order with Khmer
translation

Dear Co-Prosecutors,

As you know, the Chamber recently announced the date of
commencement of the hearing of evidence in Case 002. The
points highlighted in your mail do not raise any issues of novelty
which have not already been weighed by the Chamber both in
its original Severance Order and in its pending decision on the
request that it now be reconsidered, issuance of which is now
imminent. Leave to reply is denied, in the interests of
safeguarding the Chamber's ability to adhere to its schedule as
announced and to commence the trial on the substance during
2011.

For future reference, there is no need to utilize the scarce
translation resources at the disposal of your office to transmit
emails to me in both Khmer as well as English. The purpose of
allowing informal notifications to the Trial Chamber SLO in
relation to trial management matters was precisely to alleviate
these constraints and to avoid considerable wastage of time and
effort.

You are also requested to remove the judges' names from future
correspondence of this sort, which is in clear breach of earlier
directions given to the parties.

Regards,
Susan Lamb



